
Planning Board Site walk 

November 11 2020 

This is a public meeting being held at the Sheehan's 
property located at 3 Mourning Dove Lane. 
Members present; Chairman Heinrich Wurm, Diane 
Carraciolo , Richard Legere, C.E.O. Alan Broyer, Jane 
Lansing and Kevin McDonald. 
Also present; Lynn Sheehan, Sarah Clemmons and Bill 
Paulman. 
Ms Sheehan addresses the group stating their goals. The 
Sheehan's are asking for guidance from the Board as to 
what would be allowed. 
After questions, answers and much discussion the Board 
feels moving the building back be on the 25 foot zone 
would be best. 
Going forward the Sheehan's will file a Conditional Use 
Application with proper documentation. If approved the 
project will move forward.  
Please be advised that the November 4th Planning Board 
meeting was held via Zoom and was recorded. 
Chairman Wurm motions to adjourn the meeting at 10:51 
am 

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald 
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